
I support HB 0282.  Have we not learned that with all the test scores plummeting in our school 
systems, our focus should be on learning math, science and language arts?  Why do we waste time 
on arguing about exposing children to pornographic material?  If those books cannot be read OUT 
LOUD during a hearing in the State House, it should NOT be in a school library. 

 


